
City of Duluth Communications Office
Mayor Roger J. Reinert

411 West First Street • Duluth, Minnesota 55802 •
www.duluthmn.gov

For more information, please call 218-730-5309

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

 

DATE: 9/22/2025 
SUBJECT: Media Advisory: Results of 2025 Maxfield Housing Study to be presented in public meeting Tuesday, September 23 at 10 am 
BY: Kelli Latuska, Public Information Officer 

 

Media Advisory

 

Results of 2025 Maxfield Housing Study to be presented in public meeting on Tuesday, September 23

 

10:00 AM | Tuesday, September 23, 2025 | Holiday Inn, Great Lakes Room (ground floor) |200 W.
First Street, Duluth, MN

 

[DULUTH, MN] The media and public are invited to a presentation of the results of a recent study by
Maxfield Research & Consulting for the City of Duluth on housing demand and the housing market.
The presentation will be held at 10:00 AM on Tuesday, September 23 in the Great Lakes Room at the
Holiday Inn & Suites Downtown. The results will be presented by Mary Bujold, president of Maxfield
Research & Consulting. This presentation is open to the general public and downtown stakeholders.
Developers, lenders, and other community stakeholders are encouraged to attend.

 

Register for the event at the registration link: https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?
id=PhPlo7CQ60OeNp_V_VzzFHhFI9IcfYhPjrpbEBZKCilUMDVBRDRHVTFSWjFHVjY2NTFCWE1aMDBLMC4u
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